



Dear Friends,

LlanoChristianAcademy.org
Spring 2020 Newsletter

Happy New Year to all our donors, parents and patrons who we have not seen lately! 2020 promises to be an especially exciting year at Llano Christian Academy. In two short months we will have completed nine years in Llano. The 2020-2021 school begins our tenth year of existence. Yes, we are excited that our Lord and Savior has walked with us every step of this journey.

As of today we have 71 students, PreKindergarten through twelfth grades. We will have three graduating seniors - Adrian Blackmon, Mikayla Clancey and Jacob Minter. Out of these three students, one will enter the military, one will enter the job market and one will be preparing to be a first responder. To say we are proud of them is an understatement. We are excited to turn young people out into this world who love the Lord and possess a strong work ethic. Please say a prayer for our seniors as they complete their school year. Graduation will be at First Baptist Church on Friday, May 22nd, at 6:00pm.

Please mark your calendar for the 10th Annual Community Banquet on September 26, 2020 at the Kuykendall Center. We have started taking sponsorship for table. If you are interested in sponsoring a table, please contact Dr. Smith at 325-247-4942. Every year the banquets are enjoyed by community members, sponsors, parents and donors. An enjoyable evening for everyone. Tickets will start be distributed on the first day of 2020-2021 school year.

Two exciting additions to the Llano Christian Academy offerings will be Independent Studies for High School students and a new soccer field. The Independent Studies program will allow our high school students to pursue interests tailored to their individual interests. After many conversations, the students convinced us that we need to offer soccer at LCA so the field is being prepared now. We certainly want to do everything to foster the minds, bodies and souls of our students.

We wish each of you an amazing 2020. May our Lord bless you beyond measure...

Sincerely, Dr. Alice Smith

"As surely as the sun rises, He will appear; He will come to us like the winter rains, like the spring rains that water the earth." - Hosea 6:3

# We are having a great year at Llano Christian Academy!



Super Hero Day continues to be a fun tradition at LCA!



An LCA Student Praying Over An Operation Christmas Child Gift Box.





Our first LCA students to receive letter jackets;

Clarissa Clancey Garrett Carney McKenzie Jones Amy Fowler

Congratulations Students!



Don't forget these easy ways to help LCA while you are shopping!
When you plan to shop on Amazon, type in smile.amazon.com
into your browser and select Llano Christian Academy.
LCA will receive a donation from Amazon for your purchase.
Also collect BoxTops on your grocery items & turn them into LCA.



### NEWS & EVENTS AT LCA!

#### LCA Welcomes New Teachers & Staff!



Bonnie Wilson Kindergarten Teacher



Amy Jordan Junior High Aide



Amy Theiss High School Language Arts & Social Studies



Pastor Brian Minter High School Bible Teacher

## Thank you to our volunteers who graciously give their time and energy to LCA. We are so thankful for you!

Bill Barlett
Harold Castleman
Joanie Castleman
Eva Carter
Kaye Clancey
Amy Keil
Albert Kelln
Cecily Kelln
Lony Reed
Colette Todd

### Highlights from the LCA 5th Annual Community Banquet







LCA
Celebrated
100 Days of
Learning for
the Year on
February 4th



### **Fire Prevention & Safety**







LCA High School Students Making Blankets for Children in Crisis



If you would like to make a donation to Llano Christian Academy, you may do so online at our website, www.llanochristianacademy.org, or mail it to us at:

Llano Christian Academy 507 E. Green Street Llano, TX 78643